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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all of new  

children and their families who have joined us this term. 

If you have any questions or queries please do not     

hesitate to speak to our nursery team. 

 

Mrs McCann — Principal Teacher (Acting) 

       Diary Dates 

11 October     Open event (5.00-6.00pm) 

23 October         Staff In-Service — nursery 

closed 

                               Home Learning 

Through planning with the children our new 

topic will be the farm. A new home 

learning grid has been issued, please 

collect a copy. 

Please check our school blog, The 

Kirkhill Chatter, to find out what is 

going on at nursery. 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/

wl/kirkhill/ 

Please comment and share your 

thoughts too. 

Follow us on Twitter  

@wlkirkhill 

Access road to the nursery building 

Please could we ask that the access road 

to nursery is not used by vehicles when 

dropping off or picking up to ensure the safety 

of our nursery  children. 

Family Learning packs 

Thank you to everyone who was able to 

come along to the launch of our family 

learning packs. Each child in nursery should 

have brought home a pack. We hope you 

have found them useful. Please let us know 

what you think and share any learning that 

you have been doing together.  

“Tell me and I forget. Teach me and I    

remember. Involve me and I learn” 

      — Benjamin Franklin 

 Rhyme of the Week 

 
We have begun to introduce a Rhyme of the 
Week to develop literacy skills. Details of the 
rhyme will be given out each week. 

                               Learning journals 

This session we are moving to online Learning journals. This will allow parents and carers to access 

their child’s learning journey electronically and at your own convenience. More information,       

including how to log on and what will be included, will be sent out after the October holidays.  

 

Please note that future newsletters 

will be sent out electronically and 

posted on the Blog. 


